
 

Dear Parent/carer         27th May 2022   
 

Trip to The Forbidden Corner  
Y2, Y3, Y4 and Y5 

 
To celebrate the end of the academic year, we have booked an exciting and adventurous day out for our 
children.  We have booked The Forbidden Corner, Leyburn on Thursday 30th June 2022.   
 
The Forbidden Corner is a unique labyrinth of tunnels, chambers, follies and surprises created within a 
four-acre garden in the heart of Tupgill Park and the Yorkshire Dales. A tourist visitor attraction unlike 
anywhere that you have been before, ideal for the adventurers and those young at heart! The children 
will have a fun packed day of activities. 
 
The children will need to come in outdoor/playing out clothes with trainers suitable for getting dirty!!  
Please can we ask that you send them with an appropriate coat for the weather and hopefully sun 
protection if this weather ever changes!! 
 
We are delighted to inform you that the PTFA have kindly offered to pay for the coach for this trip 
which helps to keep the cost of this trip down.  We would like to say a big thank you to the PTFA.  If 
your child takes travel sickness medicine, please give it to them before the journey.  If they will require 
it for the return journey, please inform the class teacher.  The coach will be leaving school at 8.30am 
and we will be leaving the venue about 3.00pm for an estimated arrival back to school of 5pm.  Please 
can children be in school for 8.15am to ensure a prompt 8.30am departure.   
 
The children will need a packed lunch (no fizzy drinks) with an extra water bottle, in a disposable bag 
to avoid having to carry it around all day.  If your child usually has a school meal and would like a 
school packed lunch please order by emailing office@sabden.lancs.sch.uk by 15th June.  Y2 children have 
Universal Free School Meals and a school packed lunch will be provided unless you inform us otherwise 
by emailing as above and by the 15th June.  
 
The cost of this trip is £21.90 and we are asking for a donation of £10.00 per child.   This has been 
added to ParentPay and we ask that payments are made before Wednesday 15th June 2022. 
Unfortunately, if insufficient contributions are received to make the activity viable then the event will be 
cancelled.  As usual if you have any concerns about the payment, please get in touch with school.  
 
Yours sincerely  
Miss Lofthouse, Miss Thompson & Mrs Murray  
Class Teachers  
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